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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Careers - Technical and Vocational Survey 

 

Please see below a link to complete a survey regarding Apprenticeship Awareness.     

 

The results of this survey will provide us with a valuable insight, and allow us to put further 

support in place regarding post 16 and post 18 pathways. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/the-hart-school-parents-24 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Miss Dosanjh 

Assistant Principal – Personal Development 
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